
| NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 

 
For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Artist impression of the Kyeemagh Public School upgrade 

Kyeemagh Public School 
Project update March 2021 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the 
next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to 
delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy. 

Project overview 
School Infrastructure NSW is redeveloping 
Kyeemagh Public School to bring students new and 
improved facilities and support the growing student 
community. The project will deliver: 

▪ new flexible learning spaces 
▪ a new library 
▪ a new hall 
▪ new amenities 
▪ a new canteen 
▪ a new covered outdoor learning area (COLA) 
▪ a new staff/administration area. 

Progress summary 

The building structure is now complete and work on 
the external facade including brickwork has started. 

Work to install roofing and internal services, such as 
electrical, mechanical and plumbing, are currently 
underway. 

Next steps 

Work will continue on the roofing, external 
brickwork, cladding and installation of internal 
services.    

Once the externals of the building are complete, 
work to the internal fit out, including walls and 
interior finishes, will start. 

Works to upgrade the electrical substation and a 
sewer connection were notified to take place over 
the summer holidays. These works have been 
postponed and will take place in March and April 
2021. Separate notifications will be shared before 
related construction activities start.  

In the upcoming months, work will take place to 
upgrade footpaths, plus install new pedestrian 
crossings and refuge islands in public domain areas 
near the school. We will provide further information 
prior to these works starting.  
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